
Project Update: October 2021 
 
We have monitored our camera traps over the past 4 months and have recorded some 
interesting results which I have shared the YouTube link with your outfit 
(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CWFw7L-iFD8).  
 
Following these encouraging results, we have intensified our schools and community 
engagement activities to ensure compliance.  
 
Over the period we have also rescued three live white bellied pangolins (two males and 
one female) and safely reintroduced the individuals back to the Asukese Forest Reserve. 
Our revisits to previously survey areas also revealed few encounters with snares, traps and 
empty cartridges compared to our first project.  
 
The project team also met to discuss the progress of our activities. We have been 
engaged in schools’ and community awareness raising programs and donated books 
(readers) and t-shirts to all 88 the Wildlife Club members.  
 

 
Fig. 1 The team on the field to retrieve a camera and download the content. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CWFw7L-iFD8


 
Figure 2 The Principal Investigator (extreme left) and the Assistant Project Coordinator 
(extreme right) in a group photograph with Wildlife Club Members of Koforidua D/A 
Primary 
 

 
Figure 3 Showing photograph of Club Members at wearing their RSG branded T shirts and 
nose masks during one of our school outreach activities  



 

 
Figure 4 Principal Investigator in a group photograph with the Field Assistants (converted 
hunters) during a field survey  


